From: farid miah |

Sent: 14 December 2018 17:15
To: Planning
Subject: Re: 20018/2004/p (4 Conway St, W1T 6BB)

> 0n 14 Dec 2018, at 17:05, farid miah_wrote:

>

> Dear Sir/Madam,

>

> | am unable to make objection online due to system down hence, sending it via email.

>

> As a resident of County House we had experienced unbearable noise from the Pub and even
customers of the pub blocking our access route and drinking on the pathway including surrounding
area which is effecting the right to live peacefully in our block - especially in summer time it's
mayhem.

>

> | am objecting to the current application and council should refuse permission and eventually
revoke drinking licence from the premises.

>

> Regards

>FM




